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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

Due to the continuous rainfall caused by the Southwest Monsoon, work in all govern-
ment offices in Metro Manila, Cavite, Rizal, Batangas, Laguna, Bulacan, Pampanga, 
Zambales, and Bataan has suspended. Accordingly, the bid opening scheduled today 
July 23, 2025, from 1:30 PM to 2:00 PM, has been postponed. 
 
As provided for in Section 29 of the 2016 IRR of RA 9184: 
 
 “In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the 
BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids on 
the next working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice 
of Postponement to be posted in the PhilGEPS and website of the Procuring Entity 
concerned” 

    
 
In this regard, the Opening of Bids is hereby postponed and re-scheduled on the 
next working day @ 1:30 PM – 2:00 PM. 
 

RFQ No. Project Name 
25-07-091 2 Lots, Frames and Printing of Quality Policy Posters 
25-07-092 1 Lot, Repair Works at DMW Branch 
25-07-093 1 Unit, Video Editing Monitor 
25-07-096 1 Lot, Meals for 2025 Sportsfest 

 
 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
JUNJIE M. LABANGCO 

Department Manager III, PPMD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


